
 

 
Mexico City, Mexico, June 24, 2020 – UNIFIN Financiera, S.A.B. de C.V. (BMV: UNIFIN) 
(“UNIFIN” or “the Company”), announces that the credit rating agency Standard & Poor’s 
affirmed the Company’s long-term credit rating on the global scale of ‘BB-’ and on the 
national scale of ‘mxA-/mxA-2’ with a negative outlook. Similarly, the rating agency removed 
UNIFIN from Rating Watch Negative (“RWN”). 

The affirmation of the ratings is supported by the Company’s leading position and market 
share in the leasing sector, the quality of its assets, the diversification of its funding sources 
and its liquidity.  

According to the rating agency, the Company’s leverage, equity and income reflects an 
adequate capital structure. However, the negative outlook is maintained due to the possibility 
that the Company may be affected by difficult operating conditions given the ongoing COVID-
19 pandemic and Mexico´s economic and structural challenges.  
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